
 
 

Monday 6 December 2021 

 
 

Support your local traders —  
Glen Era is open for business  

 
 
Join in the celebration on Saturday 18 December when Glen Eira traders open their doors and step out onto the 
footpath to offer their wares and services to everyone. 
 
From 9am, traders from across Glen Eira will be trading outdoors to celebrate the reopening of our activity centres. 
 
There will be roving entertainment, food, drinks and a chance to connect with your neighbours, family and friends 
while supporting your local businesses. 
 
Join us for a fabulous, fun day and don’t forget to share the love for our traders by using the hashtag #gleneiraisopen 
 
If you are a trader and are yet to register for the day, there is still time. Visit 
www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/services/business-support/supporting-your-business/glen-eira-is-open and complete the 
online form by Friday 10 December.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo 
       0409 169 275 
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